
AYA Newsletter

NEW AYA TEAM MEMBER




Adolescent and Young Adult
Program

Welcome Sharon D'Souza!



The AYA Team would like to
share that we have a

School/Work Transition
Counsellor who will be available
to help run  engaging workshops

in topics including resumes,
cover letters, job search

strategies, confidence building,
and interview techniques. If you

are interested please email
aya@uhn.ca to get on the list!





Thursday 
January 19 2023
Time: 6-6:30 pm



Upcoming Events

YACC Web: Chats provide a way for young adults affected by cancer to
connect in an easy, safe, and supportive environment. These chats are peer-

led themed virtual conversations offered over Zoom by a team of YACC
leaders.

https://www.youngadultcancer.ca/program/yacc-web-chats/





Head over to our calendar to register for upcoming digital
meetups. Keep an eye out for more announcements as we keep

planning for the year. 



https://stupidcancer.org/



January 26th @6pm


